Drew Johnson

Police Officer

Tenino Police Department
1/9/2025

Dear Chief Auderer

| am writing to formally resign from my position as police officer at the Tenino Police Department,
with my last day of employment being January 24, 2025.

| appreciate the opportunities and experiences I've gained during my time here. Thank you for your
support and understanding during this transition.

Please let me know if there's anything | can do to assist in the transition process.

Sincerely,
Drew Johnson
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